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TOPICS: 
Health and Wellness 
New Online Registration Begins January 11 
City of Nanaimo Recruiting Youth 
Retirement Functions 
 

NEWSLETTER – The Health and Wellness team wants to let you know the 
December newsletter, Wellness for All, has some great tips to keep you 
healthy.  You can find it here as well as other resources as we work 
towards building a healthier workplace. 
 

 
REGISTRATION – There will be a new online registration process for students 
new to the district, beginning on Wednesday, January 11, 2017 at 8 a.m.  Detailed 
information is available here. 
 

 
YOUTH ADVISORY COMMITTEE – The City of Nanaimo is currently recruiting 
members for a number of Council Select Committees. One of the committees is 
the Youth Advisory Council. The committee is made up of youth representatives 
between the ages of 15 and 24 years. Here are the Terms of Reference for the 
committee.  
 

 
RETIREMENT FUNCTIONS – If you are planning a retirement event that you 
would like posted in NLPS News, please send it to communications@sd68.bc.ca.  
 

 Join friends, colleagues and former colleagues as they honour retiree 
Debra Sywak on Thursday, January 19 from 3:30 to 5:30 p.m. at the 
Taphouse Restaurant. (321 Selby Street)  Please RSVP to 
sdebodt@sd68.bc.ca by Friday, January 13. 

 

 

Find current and past issues of NLPS News on our web site http://www.sd68.bc.ca/  
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